

Contact us: Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9am-3pm

Lead Pastor Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com

Children's Pastor Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com

Youth & Worship Arts Pastor Chase DeMott: chase@connectionpointmi.com

Director of Nazarene Community Resource Center Sarah Klassen: nazcrc@gmail.com















## **Things You Should Know!**

<u>Connect Cards</u> can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you! Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab a gift! We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you again!

<u>Prayer Requests</u> can be submitted via the website under the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and are confidential.

<u>Text to Give</u> is available. Please text GIVE to 231-386-0644 and then follow the instructions given! You can also give online by visiting connectionpointmi.com and click the DONATE tab for a secure transaction. Thanks for supporting our ministries here at Connection Point.

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are interested in giving above your tithes/offerings there is a giving kiosk at the FOR store. Please email the church office for more information.

## **Upcoming Events!**

<u>Sunday School</u> meets in Classroom 101 off the gym & upstairs at 9:15am. Contact the office for more information if you are interested in attending.

<u>Outdoor Service</u> will be held at Pomona Park on June 13 @ 10:30am! Bring a chair! Enjoy a unique church experience! We want to see you there! If there is inclement weather, we will make an announcement by 9am with details for the relocation.

<u>Backpack Drive</u> - We are partnering with Kids Belong and collecting new backpacks for foster kids through June 30th.

<u>Community Garage Sale!</u> The NCRC is having a Garage Sale on June18th and is collecting those items that you are looking to get rid of! We want to sell them! We are looking for donations!

<u>UNITY Christian Music Festival</u> is back! We are doing prepurchased tickets through the church. This is the LAST week to order through the church! Money is due June 6th!

<u>Graduation Sunday</u> is June 6th! We will be celebrating our graduates following the morning service! All are welcome to join in the celebration!



## Further Reflection for 5/30

- 1. Read Romans 8:12-17
- 2. When you hear the word "obligation" what comes to mind? What about when you hear the word "debt"?
- 3. Describe what Paul means when he uses the word "flesh"?
- 4. What is the difference between living by the flesh or by the Spirit according to Paul?
- 5. How do we live as children of God?
- 6. Paul contrasts being a slave or being an adopted person. What is the significance of that contrast?
- 7. What is an area of life that you have been enslaved by? Is there an area that you need God's Spirit to help you overcome?
- 8. What does being co-heirs with Christ bring about?
- Pray this week, "Father, help me to live as a child of God. May I live from a place of obligation in love to you. In Jesus' name I pray, Amen."

Sermon Notes

